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 WHITNEY & ASSOCIATES

 Each office is independently owned and operated.

 $205,000 - REDUCED PRICE/ A LOT OF HOME FOR THE PRICE/VIEWS . Plenty of room in 
 this 2958 s.f.(m/l), 4 bedroom, 3 bath home.  Huge family room with gas stove. Double car garage has
 extra storage above, RV parking. Call  MARSHA MORGAN 541-377-5152  cell to schedule your 
 private viewing. #15408037  

 $198,998 - REDUCED/HERMISTON/MOTIVATED SELLERS!  Well built, move-in ready home 
 full of charm. Updates throughout including new carpet & flooring. Interior newly painted w/new trim
 added. Lg. master bedroom, master bath w/jetted tub. New hot water heater & water softener. Nicely 
 landscaped, raised organic garden beds planted w/veggies for this season. Private, fully fenced back yard. 
 MUST SEE TO APPRECIATE! Call  CARI VOLGER 541 377-5058  cell to schedule a showing.  
 #15317774

 $165,000 - REDUCED/RIVER VIEW/AWESOME VIEWS!  2009 Skyline manufactured home on 
 0.24 acre lot. Upgrades throughout home include; flooring, countertops, Cherry cabinets, walk-in Mas ter 
 shower. Kitchen appliances to stay. Oversized double garage, parking pad, double patios, space for a
 garden. Call  MARSHA MORGAN 541 377-5152  cell for more information. #15471213

 $139,900 - PRICE REDUCED! 5 BED, 2 BATH W/LOTS OF STORAGE . 2544 s.f.(m/l). 2 
 bed, 1 bath on main floor, 3 bed, 1 bath upstairs. Large dining area and a large family room. Full 
 basement. Off street parking.  KEVIN HALE 541 969-8243  cell. #14283776.

 $104,900 - REDUCED! 3 BEDROOM, 2 BATH HOME . Remodeled with updates. Upgraded high 
 efficient improvements on double pane windows. Kitchen countertops and 99 % efficient gas heat and 
 cool in 2007 and 2008. All appliances stay with home including washer and dryer. Call  MARSHA 
 MORGAN 541-377-5152  today! #14079334

 NEW  NEW

 $367,500
 MID-CENTURY EXECUTIVE HOME  in privacy setting 
 with panoramic views!  Surrounded by foliage, this 
 lovely 4 bed, 3 bath home is a SHOWPLACE!  
 Amenities include entryway water feature, master 
 suite with separate exercise /Jacuzzi room, an 
 entertainer’s kitchen, upper/lower patios and rose 
 garden.  GLENN GABOURY 509 551-0035  cell.  
 #15109939

 $250,000
 EMBRACE MOUNTAIN LIVING  in this top of Weston 
 Mountain, 5 acre spread.  Outdoor living at its finest 
 with a beautiful yard and gardens flowing through 
 mature pines, abundant wildlife and plenty of privacy. 
 Indoors is equally inviting in a well designed 
 manufactured home that has been updated 
 throughout. New laminate and cork flooring, kitchen 
 appliances and a custom slate shower are part of the 
 updates. Game day entertaining is fun for all in the 
 bonus room daylight basement. Never brush the 
 snow off your car again, park in the 30X50 shop that 
 greets you as you drive home. Room for 2 cars, 
 workbench and storage above.  JERRY BAKER 541 
 969-6378  cell. #15562435

 NEW

 $209,000
 NEXT TO RICE PARK 1820 SF(M/L), 4 BED, 2 
 BATH IMMACULATE HOME . Formal living room 
 upstairs and a bonus room in the basement.  
 Lots of room for the kids and dogs. This home 
 offers a single car garage also. Enjoy the 
 serenity of the park from your deck. Please call 
 KEVIN HALE 541 969-8243  cell to schedule a 
 time to see this home. #15130695

 $209,000
 GRAND SE BYERS AVENUE HOME . 4 bedroom, 2 
 bath home on the flat/level area of SE Byers. This 
 grand home has 3625 s.f.(m/l) filled with style and 
 character galore. New exterior paint, updated 
 kitchen, upstairs is a children's paradise.  This home 
 also includes a classic garage with extra parking on 
 the side. Must be seen to appreciate, call  KEVIN 
 HALE 541-969-8243  cell.  #15626123
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$49,950 INVESTOR
SPECIAL!  Remod-
eled 2 b/r 1 bath, 
nice fences, lot ga-
rage, garden area,
new windows 2015, 
paint, roof, wood 
floors.  Owner carry
contract with
$10,000 down .Cur-
rently rented for
$675 per month.  In 
Milton-Freewater 
RMLS#15553166

Garton & 
Associates

(541) 276-0931

$179,000 EXECU-
TIVE Building Site! 
15+ acres overlook-
ing the Columbia 
River. Newly leveled 
and seeded, sub-irri-
gated pasture with a
pond and wells. The 
corner of Pleasant
View Lane and Rilie 
Lane. RMLS # 
13495329.

Garton & 
Associates

(541) 276-0931

Homes for Sale,
Other Areas 115

WHEELER 
COUNTY, Twicken-
ham, OR – 7,744.08
deeded ac. with 
3,407 BLM ac. of 
grazing allotments. 
47 ac. of irrigated 
bottoms. 2 +/- miles
of John Day River 
frontage. Hunting for
deer, elk, upland 
birds, waterfowl and 
Mouflon sheep with 
LOP tags.
$3,975,000. #03414
The Whitney Land 

Company
541-278-4444

Over 1200 
Homes for Sale

www.east
oregonreal
estate.com

Homes for Sale,
Pendleton 100

UMATILLA 
COUNTY, Pendle-
ton, OR – Auto de-
tail/paint shop & stor-
age units. 1,800 sf 
shop with paint 
booth, ada restroom 
and awning. 5 ea 
10ʼx14ʼ storage units 
on 2 city fenced lots. 
Perfect for owner/op-
erator or 2-3 worker 
operation. Possible 
lease or lease/pur-
chase available. 
$239,900. #03014
The Whitney Land 

Company
541-278-4444

SUPER SHARP! 3 
to 4 bedroom, 2.5 
baths, New Flooring, 
New Paint, Remod-
eled Kitchen, Modern 
Fixtures, Large 
Fenced Backyard 
w/Deck, UGS, 
$189,500, Call Matt 
Vogler, 
541.377.9470,  
MLS:15071815
John J. Howard & 

Associates
541-377-9470

Pilot Rock
$89,000 – 3 Bed-
room 1 Bath Central 
Heat & Air.  Recent 
Full Remodel.  Large 
Utility Room.  Large 
Lot.  Fenced Yard.  
Newer Roof.  New 
paint inside and out.  
MLS# 14117382

Rocky Mikesell
Blue Jeans Realty

(541-379-8690)

Pendleton
RMLS#15695695
LOWER NORTH 
HILL cute cottage, 3 
b/r 1 bath hardwood 
floor in living room 
fireplace.
Priced to sell at 
$113,000 Call 
Cathy (541) 
215-0103

Garton & 
Associates

(541) 276-0931

Homes for Sale,
Pendleton 100

Pendleton
REDUCED!! NOW
$65,900! Cozy 2-3 
bedroom on the flat. 
Zoned C-1. Metal 
roof, patio. Shop.RV 
parking. Walk to 
shopping,restaurants 
etc. MLS#14030539 
CALL;MARGE LAPP

Pendleton 
Southgate Realty

(541) 276-1957

Pendleton
$265,000 – 3 Bed-
room 2 Bath MFG 
Home on 3.1 Acres.  
30x50 Shop.  Gor-
geous Home with a 
stunning view.  Se-
cluded location.  A 
lot of room on this 
hilltop property.  
MLS# 14550263

Rocky Mikesell
Blue Jeans Realty

(541-379-8690)

Pendleton
$219,900 
ATTENTION TO DE-
TAILS!  Very well 
maintained Sher-
wood 4bed, 2bath 
w/attached salon or 
in-home office.  Up-
dates throughout.  
FAG heat/CA.  
Fenced w/dog run, 
UGS.  Glenn 541 
276-0021.  
#14238892

Coldwell Banker 
Whitney

(541) 276-0021

Pendleton
$215,000 – 4 Bed-
room 3 Bath  2362 
sq ft. Home.  Very 
nice condition 
throughout. Large 
back deck. Fenced 
back yard.  Gor-
geous view.  .   
MLS# 14029793

Rocky Mikesell
Blue Jeans Realty

(541-379-8690)

Homes for Sale,
Pendleton 100

Pendleton
$215,000                  
BETTER THAN 
NEW!  Wonderful 
great room style 
home.  Kitchen is-
land.  Stamped con-
crete patio, fenced, 
UGS.  Garage w/8ʼ 
overhead door, room 
for RV.  Jef 
541-276-0021.  
#14457480

Coldwell Banker 
Whitney

(541) 276-0021

Pendleton
$205,000
NORTH HILL- 3 bed-
room, 2 bath home.  
Great location, pri-
vate yard.  Kevin 541 
969-9441cell.  
#15662593

Coldwell Banker 
Whitney

(541) 276-0021

Pendleton
$199,500
LOVELY VIEWS TO 
ENJOY from rear 
deck.  4bedroom, 
2.5bath.  Large 
rooms including fam-
ily room.  Large lot, 
cul-de-sac street for 
quiet low traffic liv-
ing.  Vick 541 
969-9441cell.
#15414081

Coldwell Banker 
Whitney

(541) 276-0021

Pendleton
$199,000
CHARMING TURN 
OF CENTURY 2 
story home w/base-
ment.  3 bedroom, 2 
bath updated 
kitchen.  2 additional 
lots w/gazebo, park 
like gardens.  Dori 
541-310-1001cell.  # 
14045482

Coldwell Banker 
Whitney

(541) 276-0021

Homes for Sale,
Pendleton 100

Pendleton
$199,000  4 Bed 3 
Bath Home.  Very 
nice throughout.  
Newer Kitchen.  Co-
rian Counter tops.  
Newer Furnace and 
Central Air.  Two car 
garage.  
MLS#13384063 
Rocky Mikesell
Blue Jeans Realty
(541-379-8690)

Rocky Mikesell
Blue Jeans Realty

(541-379-8690)

Pendleton
$184,900 LARGE 3 
B/R 1.5 bath home 
with 2963 + sq. ft. 
detached garage, 
storage building, 
oversized lot,
Nice patio . Call 
Shane  
541-379-7802 
RMLS#14259192

Garton & 
Associates

(541) 276-0931

Pendleton
$166,500 – 4 Bed-
room 2 Bath on 
North Hill.  Hard-
wood Floors.  Cen-
tral Heat & Air.  
Large back deck.  
Garage.  1924 Sq. 
Ft.  Nice inside and 
out.  MLS# 
14211391

Rocky Mikesell
Blue Jeans Realty

(541-379-8690)

Pendleton
$165,000 – 3 Bed-
room 2 Bath View 
Home.  Large .6 acre 
lot.  Nice condition 
throughout.  Gor-
geous view from the 
deck and living room.  
Sherwood School 
Dist.  MLS#  
15115206

Rocky Mikesell  
Blue Jeans Realty

(541-379-8690)

Homes for Sale,
Pendleton 100

Pendleton
$160,000 
5 BEDROOM 
CRAFTSMAN 
STYLE HOME.  
North Hill.  1694 
s.f.(m/l), fireplace, 
hardwood floors, 2 
bathrooms.  Extra 
deep garage, fenced 
backyard.   Dawn 
Blalack  541    
310-9563cell.  
#15597954

Coldwell Banker 
Whitney

(541) 276-0021

Pendleton
$159,900 3 B/R 2 
Bath one car garage, 
in Sherwood area.  
Remodeled interior 
with Kitchen Island. 
Bring offers! Call 
Scott  541-379-3283 
RMLS#14548160

Garton & 
Associates

(541) 276-0931

Pendleton
$152,900                  
RIVER VIEWS!  
2010 Skyline manu-
factured home.  
3bed, 2bath, 1232 
s.f.(m/l), open floor 
plan.  Gas heat/cool.  
Attached garage, 
RVparking.  Profes-
sionally landscaped, 
fenced backyard.  
Cari 
541-377-5058cell.  
#14415331

Coldwell Banker 
Whitney

(541) 276-0021

Pendleton
$105,000
2BEDROOM,
1BATH North Hill 
home.  Basement 
w/laundry.  Updated 
bath and landscape.  
Close to schools and 
shopping.  Jerry 541 
969-6378cell.  
#15252845  

Coldwell Banker 
Whitney

(541) 276-0021

Homes for Sale,
Pendleton 100

Pendleton
$149,900
MORE FOR YOUR 
MONEY!  3bed, 
2bath, corner lot.  
Remodeled kitchen, 
baths feature tile-
work, concrete 
counters.  Wood 
floors, double pane 
windows, gas-log 
fireplace. Debi 
541-379-0404cell.  
#15194376

Coldwell Banker 
Whitney

(541) 276-0021

Pendleton
$135,000 – 3 Bed-
room 1.5 Bath 
Home.  Over 2,000 
Square ft.  Large liv-
ing room.   Small 
separate house.  Ga-
rage/Storage build-
ing.  Great location.  
MLS# 14049686

Rocky Mikesell  
Blue Jeans Realty

(541-379-8690)

Pendleton
$119,000                     
1940ʼS HOME WITH 
CHARACTER!  
2bedroom, 1bath. 
Some updates.  Dou-
ble pane windows, 
good roof, new gas 
furnace.  Fenced 
yard, UGS, garden 
shed.  Marsha Mor-
gan 
541-377-5152cell.  
#15548299

Coldwell Banker 
Whitney

(541) 276-0021

ONE OWNER since 
1968..Lots of care in 
Newer 
roof-kitchen-tile-floor 
and bathrooms. A 
corner lot home with 
the stair railing for 
Scarlet OHara. 
$179900-BRING OF-
FER--May carry fi-
nancing -- Turn 
Here Realty 541 377 
6855

TURN HERE 
REALTY & TRAVEL 

541 377 6855

OASIS IN Adams! 
Over 4000 sqft on 
half acre. Newer 
Construction, high 
ceilings, open floor 
plan, provides con-
temporary country 
living.  Was 
$299,900, now 
$265,000, Matt Vo-
gler, 541.377.9470, 
MLS: 14059418
John J. Howard & 

Associates
541-377-9470

INVESTOR OPPOR-
TUNITY for multi 
plex and large crafts-
man combination on 
NW 10th / 
Despain-Turn Here 
Realty to find the 
home to suit you 541 
377 6855 Turn Here 
Realty 

TURN HERE 
REALTY & TRAVEL 

541 377 6855

FSBO
NORTH Hill 6/bed-
room, 4.5/bathroom, 
3,500 sq.ft. 2/lots, 
pool, beautiful view, 
dream location, 
$295,000

541-278-0993

Homes for Sale,
Pendleton 100

FREE BUYERS and 
Sellers Consultation 
discussing, “How 
Much is your Home 
Worth?” and No 
Money Down Pro-
grams for Buyers.  
Call Matt Vogler, The 
Weekend & After 
Hours Realtor, 
541.377.9470
John J. Howard & 

Associates
541-377-9470

EQUAL HOUSING 
OPPORTUNITY

All real estate adver-
tising in this newspa-
per is subject to the 
Fair Housing Act
which makes it illegal 
to advertise any pref-
erence, limitation, or 
discrimination based 
on race, color, relig-
ion, sex, handicap, fa-
milial status, or na-
tional origin, or an in-
tention to make any 
such preference, limi-
tation, or discrimina-
tion." Familial status 
includes children un-
der the age of 18 liv-
ing with parents or le-
gal custodians, preg-
nant women, and peo-
ple securing custody 
of children under 18.
This newspaper will 
not knowingly accept 
any advertising for 
real estate which is in 
violation of the law. 
Our readers are 
hereby informed that 
all dwellings adver-
tised in this newspa-
per are available on 
an equal opportunity 
basis. To complain of 
discrimination, call 
HUD toll-free at 
1-800-669-9777. The 
toll-free telephone 
number for the hear-
ing impaired is 
1-800-927-9275.

COUNTRY HOME,
19AC 4BR, 1BA,- 

Full basement 40x60 
Shop, 35x25 Shop, 

40x40 Barn, 
Riding Arena.

$338,000
541-377-0273
541-276-4231
Bank Approved

BRAND NEW 3 bed-
room, 2 bath, Gor-
geous City Views,  
Open Floor Plan, 
Vaulted Ceiling, 
Hickory Cabinets, 
Laminate Hardwood 
Floors, Ceramic 
Tiled Showers, En-
ergy Efficient, 
$179,500.  Matt Vo-
gler, 541.377.9470, 
MLS15100333
John J. Howard & 

Associates
541-377-9470

149,900 PANO-
RAMIC City Views, 
Newer 3 bedroom, 2 
bath, Excellent con-
dition, Open Con-
cept, Vaulted Ceiling,  
Master Suite French 
doors open to  deck, 
RV Parking,  Call 
Matt Vogler, 
541.377.9470,  
MLS:15642931
John J. Howard & 

Associates
541-377-9470

Homes for Sale,
Pendleton 100

$129,900, REMOD-
ELED 4 bedroom, 
Updated Kitchen and 
Bathrooms, Newer 
Roof, Furnace, Win-
dows and all Appli-
cances Included. Ga-
rage, Fenced Yard, 
Ready for You to call 
Home!  Matt Vogler, 
541.377.9470 
MLS15273774
John J. Howard & 

Associates
541-377-9470

Homes for Sale,
Pendleton 100

Email or Call 
Paula @

classifieds@
eastoregonian.

com
541-278-2678
to place your 
classified ad!!

Personals 20

TURN HERE for
Guided group tours 
Down Under- or itin-
eraries and bookings 
for the self guided 
adventure.. Turn 
Here Travel 541 377 
6855

TURN HERE 
REALTY & TRAVEL 

541 377 6855

Travel 12

View all 
state wide legal 
notices online at

www.public
noticeads.com/

PLEASE CHECK
YOUR AD ON THE

FIRST DAY OF
PUBLICATION.

While we are happy to 
make any necessary 
correction, we cannot 
be responsible for er-
rors appearing for 
multiple days. Thank 
you!

CLASSIFIED LINE 
AD DEADLINES

Edition:

East Oregonian
Tuesday

3pm Monday
Wednesday

3pm Tuesday
Thursday

3pm Wednesday
Friday

3pm Thursday
Saturday

3pm Friday

Hermiston Herald
Wednesday
3pm Monday

Saturday 
3pm Thursday

Call Paula

541-278-2678

classifieds@
eastoregonian.com

Special Notices 10

CITY POUND
541-276-4411
Shih Tzu white 

female, found on 
SE Court
Pendleton

Mixed bred, female, 
found 337 SW 

Emigrant
Pendleton

$500 REWARD:
LOST CAT 3/15/15: 

B&W named 
Monkee, long hair, 
female, lost near 

west side Hermiston 
Butte. Call/text Heidi 

541-701-9001.

Lost & Found 5

 CLASSIFIED M ARK ETPL A C E
 Pla ce cla ssified  a d s on lin e a t www.ea storeg on m a rketp la ce.com  or ca ll 5 4 1-278-26 78

 C O N TAC T US
 211 S.E. Byers
 Pen d leto n , O rego n  97801
 Cla ssified : 1-800-962-2819
 Fa x: (541) 278-2680
 Cla ssified  em a il: cla ssified s@ ea sto rego n ia n .co m

 To ll Free in  O rego n : 1-800-522-0255

 333 E. M a in  • Herm isto n , O rego n  97838
 Cla ssified : 1-800-962-2819
 Fa x: (541) 567-1764

 24  HO UR S ERVIC E
 Cla ssified : 1-800-962-2819
 Fa x: (541) 278-2680 • (541) 567-1764
 Circu la tio n  a n d  m a in  switchbo a rd : 1-800-522-0255
 cla ssified s@ ea sto rego n ia n .co m
 Lea ve u s a  m essa ge a n d  we will 
 co n firm  yo u r a d  the n ext w o rk in g d a y.

 EDITIO N S  DEADLIN ES
 M o n d a y O n lin e  2 p.m . Frid a y
 Tu esd a y  3 p.m . M o n d a y
 W ed n esd a y  3 p.m . Tu esd a y
 Thu rsd a y  3 p.m . W ed n esd a y
 Frid a y  3 p.m . Thu rsd a y
 Sa tu rd a y  3 p.m . Frid a y

 Dea d lin es fo r a d vertisem en ts to  a ppea r in  
 the Ea st O rego n ia n  fo r a ll cla ssified  lin e a d s.
 W e Accept

 Ea st O reg on ia n
 Herm iston  Hera ld

 Blu e M ou n ta in  Ea g le
 W a llow a  C ou n ty C hiefta in

CALL CLASSIFIEDS
1-800-962-2819

CALL CLASSIFIEDS
1-800-962-2819

Reach the buyer
you're looking for

with a low cost, effec-
tive classified ad.

Turn those unwanted
items around the

house into CASH with
a Classified Ad!

CLASSIFIEDS GET
results!


